
 

LONEDELL R-14 SCHOOL DISTRICT    Success; 

Nothing Less! 
  
     

                

Request for Proposal   

 Fencing  

 

Lonedell R-14 School District is seeking proposals for fencing on our campus..  

 

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “FENCING PROJECT 2024” by 

July 8, 2024. 

 

Board Approval will be sought on July 15, 2024. 

 

Deadline for completion of the project is prior to August 21, 2024 

 

Proper insurance naming the school district as an insured is required and must be furnished with bid.  The 

insurance coverage must also be submitted.   

 

Please direct all questions to Dennis Barry, Maintenance Director at 636-629-4974 X4 or by email 

dbarry@lonedell.org. 

 

 

 

 

See attached document for details and specifications. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Ulrich, Superintendent  Shannon Banderman, Principal 
   
Brad Rucker, President of the Board Sarah Grus, Board Secretary 

mailto:dbarry@lonedell.org


 
 

• We would like to price on 5-foot fence in all areas, except the back fence, closest to Westwoods 

woodline.  We would like to know the pricing on both 5-foot and 6-foot options in that area.  

• We would like the gates to be large gates that swing open for the passage of mowers and maintenance 

trucks, septic trucks etc.  

• 4 large gates in total.  

• 3-man gates denoted by red stars (we have the gates if they are usable) 

Approximately 1400 feet of fencing 

 Approximately 930 feet of 5-foot fence 

 approximately 440 of 6-foot fence (if financially feasible) 

4 large gates 

3-man gate (we already have the gates) 

 


